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To: Chris Farnitano

Cc: Anna Roth Gayle Israel Julie Enea
; Karen Mitchoff

Subject: Questions for Tomorrow's Ad Hoc Meeting

Good Evening, Chris,

| assume that you will be at the Ad Hoc meeting tomorrow, and really appreciated
all of your input at our last meeting.

| thought it might be helpful to have you answer a few questions at the beginning
of the meeting which may address concerns we anticipate being raised based upon
the emails we’ve received in our offices this week. If you’re okay with it, I'd like to
ask and have you respond to the following questions we’ve received:

1. Why can’t adults be allowed to swim in a private sports club or community swimming pool if specific
times are scheduled, they are the only one in the pool or there is wide lane separation from any
additional swimmer, and appropriate social distancing is practiced entering and leaving the facility?

2. Can ayouth sports league offer summer training classes/camps for youth under the age of 18 provided
they follow all of the appropriate guidelines for childcare (keeping each group separate, the camp
leaders not mixing between groups, etc). Even though it may not be all day, or even every day, these
camps provide parents who are allowed to work the opportunity to do so.

3. There is a danger of small children drowning unless they are taught to swim. It is a health and safety
issue. Why can’t we allow one on one swim lessons at this time?

4. We continue to tell businesses and other activities to prepare to “reopen” and to refer to the
Governor’s guidelines. Currently there are no State Guidelines posted for reopening in Phase 3. Do
you know if those guidelines are being drafted and when they will be available?

5. As afollow up to the question above, Youth Sports Organizations are drafting their own proposed
guidelines of how they can remain safe when it’s time to allow them to resume team practices and
games. Should they provide these to the Health Officer or send them to the Governor in hopes of
having these guidelines incorporated into eventual State Guidelines?

6. If we continue to have our hospitalization numbers remain flat, and not significantly increasing, is it
likely that we’ll go into a full “Phase 2” or even “Phase 3” in June?
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7. When the Bay Area Health Officers meet we know that they are considering the number of deaths,
increased cases, hospitalizations and hospital capacity; but are they weighing the loss of life metrics
against the metrics for a loss of economic productivity, loss of livelihood, and the mental and physical
toll caused by the shutdown?

If there are any questions on the list you’d prefer not to be asked, | don’t need to,
and we can wait to see if someone on the call brings it up.

We have capacity for 300 people, and I’'m hopeful that we’ll be able to easily
accommodate that...

Thank you for all you’re doing.

Candace
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